
Ballydown Primary School P1-P3 Christmas Performance 2023 

*Rehearsal Tuesday 5th December – Primary 1, 2 & 3 classes only 

• Children should be left at Ballydown Church from 8.45am onwards.   

• Breakfast club will operate as normal in school and staff will transport P1-P3 children to the church 

for the practice. 

• School bags are not needed for P1-P3, but children should bring a lunch box if they are having 

packed lunch. Please ensure dinners are booked on the app.  

• They will not need a snack as the school will provide a snack for all children at the church hall.  

• A bus will transport children back to school for lunch time at 12 noon.  

• Costumes are not required for this rehearsal.  

• KS2 Choir will walk up on Tuesday afternoon for a rehearsal at the church. They should come to 

school as normal on Tuesday morning.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

*Carol Service (x2 shows) Wednesday 6th December –Primary 1, 2 & 3 classes and choir members 

only 

Morning service 9:45am Wednesday 6th Dec. 
• P1-P3 & Choir children should be left at Ballydown Church from 8.45am onwards.  They will watch 

a DVD in the Main Hall.  

• Breakfast club will operate as normal in school and staff will transport P1-P3 & Choir children to the 

church for the service. 

• P1 -P3 should come to the church dressed in their costume.  

• KS2 Choir wear full formal school uniform (shirt, ties, black shoes, girls white knee socks).     

• ALL P1-P3 children to go home after their performance (approx. 11am). KS2 Choir will return to 

school. 

• Wednesday 6th December – Primary 4, 5, 6 & 7 classes Normal school drop off will operate for 

these classes.  They will walk to and from Ballydown Church to attend the school carol service @ 

9.45am.  Classroom assistants and teachers will accompany the children.  Please ensure children 

wear coats (all children will wear hi-vis vests). Any parents able to assist and supervise the walking of children 

to the church would be greatly appreciated. 

 

 

Evening Service 6.30pm Wednesday 6th Dec.  
• Children meet in the Main Hall of Ballydown Church @ 6.00pm sharp.   

• P1-P3 should come dressed in their costumes 

• KS2 Choir wear full formal school uniform (shirt, ties, black shoes, girls white knee socks).   

• After the service the children should be collected immediately from the designated collection 

points for each year group. 

• Tickets for the Carol Service are £4 donation per adult, available form class teachers. Money raised will go 

towards production costs and to sponsor our two ‘Fields of Life’ children. 

*Parents and friends can attend either performance. If you are not attending the service, but your child is, 

then they should be picked up from the Designated collection points at Ballydown Church @ 7.30pm.* 

 

Thank you very much for your cooperation at this busy time in school 

We are looking forward to a great performance! 


